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Subject: SCDOT News Release

2 Bridges in Aiken Closed Due to Deteriorating Structural Condition
 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) has closed two wooden bridges in Aiken County 
due to their deteriorating structural condition.

The northbound York Street bridge and the Fairfield Street bridge have been closed after a routine inspection by 
SCDOT bridge inspectors showed deteriorating conditions. A timeline for replacement of the bridges has not 
been determined.

The following detour routes are in place:

Fairfield Street Bridge:

Traveling From Richland Ave.

•    Turn Right onto Park Ave.

•    Turn Left onto York St SB.

•    Turn Left onto Colleton Ave.

•    Detour Ends at Fairfield St.

 

Traveling from South Boundary

•    Turn Left onto Colleton Ave.

•    Turn Right onto Chesterfield St.

•    Turn Right onto Park Ave.

•    Detour Ends at Fairfield St.
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